
 

Dy’ Mergher  etegves mis-Genver 2023 
(Wednesday 18th January 2023) 

Gwenton (Spring) 2023 
 

Dynnargh (welcome) back to a new year, and what a busy one we are having already.              
The children are enjoying their swimming lessons and are showing great resilience in            

overcoming any challenges they face. 

 
 

Duchy Cross Country 
 

Well done to our small elite group of cross country runners, 
who have now taken part in the 2nd run at Duchy College,    

especially as lasts week’s course was altered due to the vast 
amount of rain fall that we have received. Keep up the good 

work and thank you to all parents for transporting and in      
particular Helen Gribble for recording the scores after every 

race. 
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Magic Martin visits Coads Green pupils 

 
We had a lovely surprise to welcome the children 

back after the Christmas holidays, a visit from local 
magician, Magic Martin. This was postponed from 
the week before Christmas due to the weather. All 
the children and staff enjoyed the visit which was 
made possible by the school winning numerous  
prizes at Launceston Carnival and a contribution 

from the PTFA. 



 
Celebration Assembly 

Friday 10th February 
 

From 9am in the village hall. 
 

All welcome. 
 

The PTFA will be serving refreshments for a 
small donation. 

 
PTFA meeting 

 
Tuesday 24th January 

 
9am 

 
School staff room or via Teams  

 
(please ask for the link) 

 

A very big thank you to our wonderful PTFA who over 
the last month have not only subsidised the transport 

for swimming but have bought 18 new sets of         
headphones and Spanish dictionaries as well as       
contributing to buying Christmas crackers and            

tablecloths for the children’s Christmas lunches. 
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Go Cornish Accreditation 

 
Nia Robertson, Schools Engagement Officer for Go Cornish has visited us to help 

us achieve our Bronze accreditation for Go Cornish. 
 

We are hoping to attend an award ceremony at the beginning of March. 
 

Class 3’s trip to St Ives 
On Wednesday 18th, Class 3 visited Tate St Ives & Barbara Hepworth’s house/museum for the 

day.   
The children were accompanied by 

local sculptor James Eddy who shared 
his expertise & passion for sculptures 

with the children.   
We all had a fantastic day and the 

children’s behaviour was  
exemplary.  

 
 


